
The weekly corona self-tests at school are mandatory.
If the self-test at school is positive, the affected student will be excluded from class
and using the school premises by the school management.
The school management advises the pupil or the parents that they are obliged to
take a PCR test immediately.

At school

The pupil can go home independently or can be picked up by his / her parents (on foot, by
bike or by car).
Please do not use a bus, train or something similar! Contact with other people should be
avoided as much as possible.

The way home

The positive self-test must be checked immediately with a PCR test.
This can be done by the family doctor or a test center.

Until the result of the PCR control test is available, the affected pupil must isolate
themselves at home. This means that the pupil is not allowed to have any contact 

Also try to avoid contacts in your own household that are not necessary and make sure to
strictly adhere to the hygiene and infection protection measures.

If the PCR test is positive, the health department will take further steps in 

Do a PCR-Test

      Important: Tell them on the phone beforehand that the self-test at school was 
      positive.

      with other people outside of their own household.

      The domestic isolation of the affected pupil ends only with a negative test result of 
      the PCR test. Only then is it allowed to take part in lessons again.

      accordance with the legal provisions on infection protection.

Positive corona self-test at school -

You can find the KI online on our
homepage www.ki-lippe.de,
on our Instagram account
@ki_kreislippe and the
YouTube channel ki_kreislippe.
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How to continue now:
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